2020 MOUNT DORA REGATTA CANCELLED!



It is unfortunate but understandable amidst the concerns and precautions related to the Corona Virus, that we at the Mount Dora Yacht Club found it necessary to cancel our event as many others around the state have chosen to do as well. As all of us are acutely aware by now, seemingly drastic measures are being taken to limit exposure to the virus. That being said, it was the best decision for us to make. Our collective health is paramount. We can sail another day.

Thank you all for sailing with us over the years. Please place our regatta on your calendars for the last weekend in March of 2021. Help us to make it a bigger and exciting event and weekend by joining in. If there is anything between now and then to help facilitate you or your fleet to come, please let us know.

From all of us, have a great sailing year and stay safe!

Kindest regards,

Charlie Kennedy Regatta Chair